407

“t

Platt, Shazla

From: Cline, Glenn <Glenn.Cline@manateesheriff.com>
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 12:32 PM

To: Janice Williams; Platt, Shayla

Subject: Nov agency inspections

Attachments: SD2-Traffic17112712350.pdf

Shayla,

| typed a few of the lot numbers incorrectly when | was doing the inspections today. | wrote the correct numbers on
the reports after | had uploaded. Those are included in this attachment.
Sorry for the errors.

Janice, here are my inspections for November, it’s easier to e-mail than to send hard copies. If you would prefer, | will
send a hard copy if needed.

From: Glenn.Cline@manateesheriff.com [mailto:Glenn.Cline@manateesheriff.com]

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 12:36 PM

To: Cline, Glenn

Subject: Message from D2-Traffic-284
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Platt, Shayla
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From: Cline, Glenn <Glenn.Cline@manateesheriff.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 9:13 AM
To: Platt, Shayla
Subject: Corrections
Attachments: SD2-Traffic17061309170.pdf

From: Glenn.Cline@manateesheriff.com [mailto:Glenn.Cline@manateesheriff.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 9:18 AM

To: Cline, Glenn
Subject: Message from D2-Traffic-284
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JAN 09 2017 <K

Shayla, FDLE
Alcohol Testing Program;

No issues with this instrument, just in for Dept.
Inspection. | needed to start getting them done
since | now have 10 units. | will be sending the next
unit in about 3-4 weeks, unless you have other
plans.

Thx, Deputy Glenn Cline

Also, if you don’t have my cell number, it’s 941-348-
7646. Call if you need anything.



